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TasNetworks launches Community Grants Program tackling cost of living
pressures and community resilience

TasNetworks has announced the launch of its annual Community Grants Program, an
initiative that demonstrates TasNetworks' dedication to making a positive impact in
the communities it serves.

At the heart of this grants program lies the commitment to empower local not-for-
profit organisations to create tangible differences in the lives of Tasmanians.

By providing grants of up to $10,000, the program seeks to fund a range of innovative
projects that foster resilient communities and alleviate the financial pressures faced
by residents across Tasmania.

TasNetworks CEO Sean Mc Goldrick expressed his enthusiasm for the program,

"Our grants program provides crucial funding to not-for-profit organisations to bring
their projects to life, making a positive difference in the lives of Tasmanians.

“Last year, our program provided $112,000 in funding for projects from Huonville to
Smithton.

"We're committed to 'Powering a Bright Future,” by investing in projects that truly
impact Tasmanian communities in a positive way.”

Information regarding the Community Grants Program has been released today, with
applications open from Friday, 31 May 2024, until 30 June 2024.

To learn more about the eligibility criteria and application details, interested
organisations can visit the dedicated grants page on the TasNetworks website at
www.tasnetworks.com.au/grants.
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